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Report of Episcopal Relief and Development

Seventy individuals donated $ 6,677.90
Contributions from parishes and the Diocese totaled   $54,908.96. These included St. Luke’s, St. James, Church of the Resurrection, St. Mary’s, Holy Spirit, St. Elizabeth’s, St. Michael’s, St. Peter’s and the Diocese. This list is from national. I regret that anyone was not mentioned.
I have been informed that St. Luke’s and St. David’s in Page, AZ have a budget item for ERD for 2024. That is wonderful.
 It would be helpful if each parish would appoint a representative for ERD in order to receive information from the national Episcopal Relief and Development.
A note: ERD accepts gifts for animals in the same way as the Heifer Project. Please keep this in mind if you want to honor someone. Catalogs are available online.
Deanna Sue Adams, Retired Deacon

